
NAVIGATIONAL WARNING 134/24  

TRINIDAD – GULF OF PARIA 

CHART BA 483 

 

Masters and operators of all marine craft are hereby advised that dredger Costa La Cuz supported by 

vessel Yogi will be conducting an Installation of a floating pipeline for a period of two (2) days from 

22nd to the 23rd July 2024 within the vicinity of King's Wharf North San Fernando along the 

following positions: 
 

  

 

Pt. 1 Lat.       10- 17.84 N   Pt.2 Lat.   10- 17.44 N  

 Long 061- 29.35 W    Long 061- 29.50 W  

 
 

 

Pt. 3 Lat.   10- 17.21 N   Pt.4 Lat.   10- 17.01 N 

 Long 061- 28.85 W    Long 061- 28.28 W 

 

 

Pt. 5 Lat.       10- 16.89 N   Pt.6 Lat.   10- 17.15 N  

 Long 061- 28.21 W    Long 061- 28.05 W  

 
 

 

Pt. 7 Lat.   10- 17.25 N   Pt.8 Lat.   10- 17.39 N 

 Long 061- 28.11 W    Long 061- 28.06 W 

                        

 

Pt. 9 Lat.   10- 17.62 N    

 Long 061- 28.71 W     

 

 

 

A wide berth and extreme caution are advised. 

 

 

DATUM WGS 84 

 

 

22nd July 2024                     

 
              

        Signed     

              Ronald Alfred 

                                                                   Director of Maritime Services   

                                                                   Maritime Services Division 

                                                                   Ministry of Works and Transport 

  


